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Fire Station No. 5 Replacement - Capital Budget Adjustment 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
That Capital Project #2508 - Fire Station No. 5 Replacement be increased by 
$1,600,000, to be funded from the Civic Facilities Funding Plan for $1,600,000, or, if 
external funding is approved, to be funded from the Civic Facilities Funding Plan for 
$850,000 and $750,000 from the Canada Community Revitalization Fund. 
 

 
History 
The Standing Policy Committee on Environment, Utilities and Corporate Services, at its 
meeting held on September 7, 2021, considered a report from the Administration 
regarding the above. 
 
Attachment 
September 7, 2021 report of the General Manager, Utilities and Environment. 
 
 


